
Subject: NORTHWEST INNOVATIONS PROJECT - A "WIN-WIN" 
 
Name: Kurt Sacha 
Home Address: 2337 E. Lynnwood Dr., Longview, WA  98632 
How long lived in SW Washington: 62 years 
 
The Northwest Innovation Works (NWIW) proposed methanol project is a “win-win” for Cowlitz County 
and the State of Washington. Not only will this project employ 1,000 workers during construction and 
200 to operate the facility upon the completion of construction, the investment in the NWIW project 
provides a much needed boost to a struggling Cowlitz County economy. NWIW’s tax contribution to 
Kalama schools, Kalama Fire District #5, the City of Kalama, Cowlitz County and the State of Washington 
will be significant and will provide a strong foundation for successful programs for generations to 
come.     
 
Better yet- the NWIW project provides for the first “Zero Liquid Discharge” system on the Columbia 
River and the removal of 9.7 to 12.6 metric tons in climate change-inducing carbon dioxide annually. 
This facility protects the Columbia River system by recycling 100% of the plant’s wastewater and 
provides for a significant positive impact on global greenhouse gas emissions- the equivalent to 
removing approximately 2.2 million cars off the road.   
 
Positive environmental benefits! Positive economic benefits! A “win-win” from every point of view. I 
urge you to please support this project. 
 
 

 

Kurt Sacha 
City Manager 
Kurt.Sacha @ci.longview.wa.us 
Phone: 360-442-5030 
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